
We are committed to being a good neighbor, so please don’t
hesitate to contact us directly if you have any questions or
comments at connect@MarionCountySolarProject.com 
or (888) 652-4105. 
 
Please feel free to visit MarionCountySolarProject.com or follow
us on Facebook at Marion County Solar Project for facts about
the project. 
 
Sincerely, 

We hope you’ve been staying dry from all these May showers! As
we move further into spring, we’re excited to share some
project and community updates from Marion County Solar
Project. 

Hello neighbor!

Jillian Still
Senior Development Manager
Marion County Solar Project
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The crews are finishing up with
pile driving around the site, and
module delivery is just around
the corner! The street sweeper
is continuing to keep area roads
safe and clear of debris. To
better align with Ridgedale
Elementary and Community
School dismissal and pick-up
time, please note that we are
pausing street sweeper activity
daily from 3:10-4:00 p.m. Next
time you drive by, keep an eye
out for our new signage and
flags that now decorate the
site!  

We’re proud to support organizations throughout the community who
help make Marion County an amazing place. Over the holiday season, 
we were excited to support Downtown Marion, Inc., Heart of Ohio
Homeless Shelter, and the Junior Service Guild of Marion County in 
their holiday giving initiatives. Marion County Solar Project is also 
happy to be a community partner and supporter of Marion CAN DO! 

The Marion County project site is now
proudly decorated with both the
American and Ohio state flags!

Check out our new project site signage!

Marion County Solar Project was proud to support these local organization in their
2024 holiday giving initiatives.

https://facebook.com/marioncountysolarproject
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